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Free Fruit Scheme
Dear Parent/Carers,

For the past number of years our Parent Council have very kindly agreed to fund the cost of the fruit and vegetables we provide at snack time.  This contribution is very much appreciated and widely regarded from outside agencies, such as Childsmile, as an excellent example of how schools can encourage healthy eating habilts. This is something as a school we are very proud of. 
As you are aware, this scheme has now been rolled out to all secondary pupils and has been a great success. Now every child in our school is offered a piece of fruit free of charge every school day.
With the cost of our weekly fruit bill rising our Parent Council fundraising 100 Club hasn’t quite covered the total costs for the year. We will be approx. £200 short of the total required. This was discussed at our Parent Council meeting last night and it was felt that we could ask parents if they would like to make a donation towards these costs. We would appreciate any contributions you could make. You can ask your child to hand the donation in to the office or pay by bank transfer.  Our bank details can be found below.

Many thanks for support.


Kind regards,

Michelle Coutts

Principal Teacher/Upper Primary Teacher

Bank details: Bank of Scotland


Sort code: 80-08-82


Account: 06008836


Please use ‘school fruit’ as the reference








